

## Opportunities, for Every Child, Every Day. "It's the Tiger Way!"



208 West Main Street P.O. Box 227 Gillett, WI 54124-0227

March 31, 2020

Dear Gillett Parents, Guardians and Students;

I hope this letter finds you healthy and in good spirits. As policies and procedures continue to change we want you to know that we here to answer any concerns and questions you may have about your Gillett Tiger student.

There have been many questions about the homework packets and where to bring them when they are completed. After much discussion we have decided that **ONE** drop off location for all schools was the best option for everyone. This will be a large secure box that will be located in front of the High School, at the main office entrance. This secure box will be ready to accept homework by Friday, April 3. 2020. The box will be emptied on a timely basis and then the returned homework will be distributed to the correct teacher.

Thank you for being patient in these ever changing times, we will continue to support and educate you every way we can.

Sincerely,

Jason Dreier

Gillett Secondary School Principal